
“By three methods we may learn wisdom: First, by reflection,  
which is noblest; Second, by imitation, which is easiest; and third by  

experience, which is the bitterest.” –Confucius
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	Shout Out Quote: 

Dear Holly, 

Congratulations on your “Shout Out” recognition for the values of Learning and Continuous Improvement. Cynde Larsen wrote, “Holly displays both character and competence in her work providing data to the Academic Council and to the Assessment Workgroup and Academy.  Her work is precise, accurate, and timely.  The information she creates and supplies allows faculty and staff members to improve student learning more quickly.  Shout out to Holly for promoting student learning and success!”  

Thank you for exhibiting the College Values and for all you do to make the College a better place.  Your focus on continuous improvement is invaluable!



